
Progress of 7th CPC for PB Employees 

As you are aware, we have been giving priority to the issue of extending 

benefit of 7th CPC to Prasar Bharati Employees and addressing the issue at 

every platform. 

After the issuance of DoEXP order for Autonomous Corporations 

F.No.1/1/2016-E.III(A) Dated 13/01/201, ARTEE submitted a representation for 

preparing a proposal with full financial Implications and to send it to Hon'ble 

MIB/DoEXP. 

Click here for representation of ARTEE dated 17.01.2017 

It is matter of satisfaction that Prasar Bharati has asked Stations to send 

details for calculating financial implications for granting 7th CPC to PB 

Employees. All are requested to make efforts that details are sent at the 

earliest. 

Click here for PB Letter dated 01.03.2017. 

We assure that the interests and issues of PB Employees are on priority for us. 

Central Office 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/Letter_to_CEO_7CPC_implimentation_to_PB_Employees_170117.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2017/7th_CPC_PB_010317.pdf

